


     Retirees on Departmental Web Sites ς Jim also reported that the provost has asked all 

departments to add emeritus faculty to their websites. He will contact retirees in April and have 

them check on their presence on their home department websites. 

     ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ wŜǘŜƴǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ wŜǘƛǊŜŜǎΩ /±Ωǎ ς postponed to May meeting. 

     Other Old Business ς Jim reminded the council that our grant program for USI employees 

taking classes at the university had yet to be initiated for the Spring semester. He will get the 

list of eligible employees; recipients will be determined by a random drawing. 

 The next meeting of the council will be Thursday, May 10. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:40 PM. 

 

Jim Bandoli 

Secretary du jour 

 


